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February 12, 2021 
 

Kerri Martinek, Chair 

Northborough Planning Board 

63 Main Street 

Northborough, MA 01532 

 

Ref: 0 Bartlett St. 

 

Madame Chair, 

 

I offer the following comments for the Boards consideration at your next meeting: 

 

• All traffic, particularly heavy commercial vehicles, should be required to arrive and depart on 

Bartlett St. from the east / southeast. 

 

• A driveway configuration that prompts this restricted traffic movement should be designed 

while also accommodating emergency vehicles arriving from the north on Bartlett Street.  

 

• Municipal signage on Bartlett Street at the end of the driveway/road to 0 Bartlett to indicate 

left turn only onto Bartlett St. 

 

• No Parking along the roadway/driveway. 

 

• No idling of commercial vehicles onsite to be allowed. 

 

• Should a future facility have scheduled deliveries and departures, a waiting lot or area for 

trucks / commercial vehicles to wait in onsite should be required as Bartlett St. is a no 

parking street. 

 

 

Respectfully, 
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